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Special Message to Chapter Treasurers

Greetings fellow Chapter Treasurers!

I had the pleasure of meeting a number of you during the National Congress last month in Dallas. Expanding
on the discussions between some of us and with Brian and Lindsey from the National Office, with their
blessing and assistance I put together a quick ten question survey about chapter accounting.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KDDMQ5G

If you’d be so kind as to take a moment to provide your feedback I’d be most appreciative. Our chapter is still
in its infancy, so these data points will help us shape how we manage our finances going forward, as well as
provide some additional insight to the folks at the National Office about how we’re all managing our
membership and our money.

Thank you kindly in advance for your time. 

Chris Chappell
Founding Treasurer
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MORE INFORMATION: QUESTIONS?

To access all of the chapter admin forms,
and many other helpful tools designed
specifically for chapter officers please login
to the website here.

Phone: (864) 250-0022 
E-mail: questions@bmwcca.org 
Address: 640 South Main Street, 
               Suite 201 Greenville, SC 29601 
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